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School Council 

Up Coming Events 

 Half Term Holiday — Monday 23  
 October to Friday 27 October 

 Diwali  19th October  

 Remembrance Week 6—10 November 

Congratulations to all the members of the newly-elected School Council!  

Mohammed—6K Saadia—6D Adam—5J Mohammed—5G 

Sulaiman—4M Hanifa—4S Maisha—3M Maryam—3O 

Akeel—2D 

Each pupil was elected by 

their class mates as part 

of their learning about 

democracy.  

The School Council play an important job in 

letting staff know about how well our school is 

doing in the eyes of our pupils. They collect    

ideas in lesson and then share them at the 

School Council meetings with the help from 

Mrs Rai-Moore. Many of their ideas have been 

used to improve our school. 



Mandarin at Aston Tower School 

Mrs Liu 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Liu to Aston 

Tower. Thanks to our partnership with King       

Edward (VI) Aston School, Mrs Liu is teaching 

Mandarin to our pupils for two days a week. In 

these lessons, pupils in Years 3 to 5 are learning to 

speak, read and write with Mandarin characters. 

Ask your child about how much Mandarin they 

have learnt. Can they teach you some simple 

phrases. Later in the school year, Mrs Liu will help 

us with our Chinese New Year celebration. 

The Chinese flag Mrs Liu teaching one of her lessons 

Learning a Mandarin greeting Learning about China 


